
Tropical Storm Harold Remnants



Harold was a tropical storm that affected Texas during the 2023 Atlantic Hurricane season. It made landfall over the Padre 
Island, Texas on August 22, 2023 as a Tropical Storm. The tropical storm weakened as it traveled along the international border.
The remnants of this tropical storm eventually passed through the El Paso and southern New Mexico region on August 23, 
2023.
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Radar imagery of Harold’s remnants passing through the El Paso and Southern New 
Mexico regions on August 23, 2023



Rainfall totals from Harold’s Remnants were 0.3-0.5 inches in most areas of the 
El Paso region.
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